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Events 
●​ World Letter Writting Day - 1st September ✍️ 

 
●​ Emergency Services Day - 9th September 🚨🚑​

 
●​ Roald Dahl Day - 13th September 📖 

 
●​ International Day of Democracy - 15th September 🧑‍⚖️​

 
●​ International Food Loss and Waste Awareness Day - 29th September ♻️ 

 

 

  Staff Recognition🏅    
    A big congratulations to Jodie, our Employee of the Month! 

We’d like to recognize Jodie for her exceptional commitment, hard work, and reliability. She’s 
always been a dependable and dedicated team member, consistently going above and beyond 
to support the children and create a positive, nurturing environment. Jodie’s professionalism 

and unwavering work ethic make her a key part of our team, and we’re so grateful for 
everything she does. Thank you, Jodie, for always being such a reliable and hardworking 

presence! 
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Room News 

                                                                   🐝Baby Bees 🐝 

Baby Bees have been having so much fun exploring their senses through 
exciting activities! From feeling the cold of ice gloves to getting messy 
with gloop and shaving foam, the little ones have been engaging with 
different textures while developing fine motor skills. They also had a blast 
tasting fresh fruit, learning about different flavors and textures. 

As we move into the new season, we’re gearing up for creative projects 
like mark making with leaves, using cotton wool for gluing and sticking, 
and painting a tree for our display. These activities will help the children 
explore nature, express their creativity, and celebrate the changing 
seasons. 

Stay tuned for more seasonal fun ahead!                                                               

 Abigail Croghan  – Baby Bees Room Head  

                                                                               🐝Honey Bees🐝 

Honey Bees: Exploring Emotions Through The Colour Monster Story! 🌈💖 

Honey Bees have been diving into The Colour Monster story, which helps us talk 
about different emotions like happiness, anger, and calm. After reading the story, 

the children have been expressing how they feel by creating faces with playdough, 
bringing their emotions to life through the colors and features they make. It’s been 
a great way for them to explore and discuss their feelings in a fun, hands-on way! 

 

                                    Ellie Matthews - Honey Bees Room Head 
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                                                                     🐝Bizzy Bees🐝 

Bizzy Bees: Exploring Space, Animals, and the 7 Wonders! 🌍🚀 

Bizzy Bees have been on an exciting journey exploring space, animals, and the 7 
Wonders of the World! We’ve had a blast creating our own space pictures using 

paper plates and sponges to make colorful planets, each one unique and 
imaginative. The children also enjoyed looking at pictures of various animals, 
discussing where they live and what their habitats might be like. We had fun 

listening to the Planet Song and the Continent Song, which helped the children learn 
about the planets, continents, and the world around us. It’s been a fun-filled mix of 

creativity, discovery, and learning about the amazing world we live in! 

Ella Hughes - Bizzy Bees Room Head 

 

 Outdoor Learning🌲🕷️   ​
Outdoor Water Play Fun Across the Rooms! 💦☀️ 

The sunny weather has brought out the best in our water play activities, and each room has been making a 
splash in their own way! 

Bizzy Bees had a blast ducking under leaking bridges, getting drenched as they 
navigated the water streams. They also became little firefighters, using the hose 
to knock down the 'burning' cups in a fun, action-packed game! Over in the 
Honey Bees room, the children were perfecting their balance as they walked 
across blocks and crates, testing their coordination while staying dry (mostly!). 
It’s been a great way to combine physical play with a bit of watery excitement. 
The Baby Bees had an adorable time with their animal wash activity, where they 
gently washed plastic animals in tubs of soapy water. This sensory-rich 
experience has been perfect for their little hands, helping them develop motor 
skills and explore textures. 

It’s been a fantastic way to cool off while having fun, and we can’t wait for more 
sunny days to enjoy these water-filled adventures! 
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                                                                                     Eco-Schools 

                                       Eco-Schools Update: A Fond Farewell and Exciting New Beginnings! 🌱🌍 

As we bid farewell to our current Eco-Schools committee, we want to extend a huge thank you to the team 

for their hard work and dedication. This group has worked tirelessly to promote sustainability and 

environmental awareness within our school, leaving a lasting impact on our community. We’re so proud of 

everything they’ve achieved and wish them all the best as they graduate and take their next steps! We’re 

thrilled to announce that we’ve selected our new Eco-Schools committee! This new group of passionate 

students is ready to take the reins and lead exciting eco-initiatives, helping us continue our commitment to 

sustainability. We can’t wait to see what innovative ideas and projects they’ll bring to life in the year 

ahead! 

                                                                        Eco-Schools Coordinator- Abbie 

 

                                                                    Staff Information - Meet Abbie! 

Meet Abbie! 🌟 

Abbie is a valued member of our team who brings positivity and dedication to 

everything she does. Outside of work, she loves watching Everton games with her 

boyfriend and has recently moved into her first home! Abbie also has an obsession 

with sausage dogs and is always excited to chat about her favorite pups. We’re thrilled 

to have her with us and look forward to all the great things ahead! 
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📚 Lending Library📚​
In our hallway, you’ll find our Lending Library — a wonderful opportunity to share the joy of reading with your 

child. ​
 Please feel free to borrow a book to enjoy together at home.​

 If you have any spare books that you no longer use, we would be very grateful for any donations to help keep 
our book baskets restocked and the love of reading alive for all children. Also if your child does not have a library 

card please speak to Ayme. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
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    🔔 Important Reminders for Parents/Carers🔔​
To help us maintain a safe, well-organised, and supportive environment for all children, we 

kindly ask that you take note of the following important reminders: 

●​ 📵 Mobile Phone Use​
 Mobile phones must not be used inside the building, including making calls or scrolling in the hallway. 
This is part of our commitment to safeguarding all children. 

●​ 🧾 Funding Code Reconfirmation​
 Please ensure you reconfirm your child’s funding code/information on the GOV.UK portal every 3 months. 
This is necessary to continue receiving funded childcare. Missing a reconfirmation could result in a 
temporary loss of your child’s funded hours. 

●​ 🚗 Car Park Safety​
 If you are using the car park, please drive slowly and carefully. We have noticed several cars entering and 
exiting at high speed, which poses a safety risk to children and families. 

●​ 🍎 No Food in Bags​
 Do not bring food into the setting or leave food in your child’s bag due to allergies within the nursery. 

●​ 🧷 Restocking Bags​
 Please ensure your child’s bag is restocked regularly with nappies and wipes as needed. 

●​ 🎒 Bag Checks​
 Before coming to nursery, check your child’s bag to ensure it does not contain any choking hazards, 
medications, or creams, unless previously discussed with staff. 

●​ 👒 Sun Protection​
 With the warmer weather approaching, please remember to bring in a sun hat for your child to ensure they 
are protected while playing outdoors. As water play activities increase with warmer weather, please pack 
extra clothes for your child each day. 

●​ 🚪 Front Door Security​
For safeguarding reasons, please do not let other parents in or hold the main door open when dropping off 
or collecting your child. It is important that we know who is entering/leaving the building at all times.​
📜Policies 

●​ We regularly review our policies to ensure they reflect the latest guidance. You’ll have received a copy upon 
registration, but please speak to the setting manager if you’d like the most up-to-date version. 

 

Thank you!  

We hope you enjoyed reading our Newsletter. 

Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones… 

From Ayme and the Staff Team🙂🐝 
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Safeguarding Information 
You and your child/children are very important to us. If we suspect any form of harm we will take action to help by making 

a referral to protect you or your child. 
If you do have any safeguarding concerns or would like any information please feel free to speak to a member of 

management. 
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